
Subject: FW: Walberswick 20MPH

Hello Karen,

The Local highway Budget Design Team has put together a job pack and we are 
currently liaising with the Operations side about construction costs and Traffic 
Management etc. before placing the order.

We hope to be in a position soon to be able to place the Construction Order as well 
as to provide a firm Delivery Date and once this is known we will liaise with Legal 
about sealing the order.

I can confirm that we will only send the invoice once the works have been 
completed and the final costs are known.

Kind regards,

Robin

Robin Warne
Area Engineer
Resource Management
Suffolk County Council
County Buildings
Street Farm Road
Saxmundham
Suffolk
IP17 1AL
Email: robin.warne@suffolk.gov.uk
Website: www.suffolk.gov.uk

From: Bob Clench 
Sent: 27 October 2016 10:00
To: Robin Warne <robin.warne@suffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Walberswick 20MPH

Robin,
1/.Can you please update Karen on any proposed start date.
2/. Are you liaising with legal for Signing of the Order?

Karen,
The invoice will only be sent after works completed when the final costs are known.
Regards to Both 

Bob Clench

Subject: Walberswick 20MPH
Good afternoon Bob
I am working with Walberswick as the RFO. There is no clerk currently. As such I am 
trying to put budgets and cash flow forecasts together. I was wondering how the 
20mph project is going? In particular, when do you think that it will be finished and 
an invoice issued to Walberswick.
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